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Ref. No. 220/N/2016 Date: 08.08.2016

Dr. Karan Goel

Chief Executive Officer

Keva Industries ‘
Plot No. 1, G.T. Road, ‘
Near Octroi Post,

Sahnewal,

Ludhiana-141120(Punjab)

Dear Sir,

We are pleased to inform you that your membership application for “Ordinary Member”’
of this Association has been approved in the 2" Executive Committee Meeting of the
Association held on 29" June,2016 at Hotel Bangalore International, Bengaluru.

We welcome you to this Association.

You are requested to kindly send us the enclosed format after filling it with required
information to be published in the Directory of members of the Association.

Though your name has been included in our mailing list but in case of any change in
address that may be intimated to us immediately. We are enclosing herewith the blank

format.

We now look forward to close interaction and co-operation in progressing further.
Thanking you and assuring you our best services.

Yours Sincerely,

LM\/QP/%V\ i
(D.V.M
Executive Secretary

Encl. : Blank Format

206, Aurobindo Place Market, Hauz Khas, New Delhi-110016
Tel:- 011-26510860/26518848, Telefax:- 011-26510860
E-mail:- aifpa@vsnl.net, Website:- www.aifpa.net



